
 

All parents and 8th-grade student-athletes are invited to 

Meet the Coaches Night 

June 11, 2025 @ 7:00 pm 

in the High School Auditorium 

This is an opportunity to learn about all of the sports offered at SPFHS, 
meet the coaches, and learn about the high school athle<cs program. 

Agenda 

7:00 PM – Welcome and Introduc5on 

7:15 PM – Physicals/Summer Schedule 

7:25 PM – Booster Club Presenta5on 

7:35 PM – Meet and greet with all Coaches (New Gym) 

The Athle=c Booster Club will be selling Raiderwear in the New 
Gym. 


